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PROVIDER ALERT 
Dec. 1, 2023 

 
 

 

Dear Provider, 
 

This is to inform you of a new audit tool specific to Partial Hospitalization Programs (PHP). This audit tool 
is designed to complement the revisions to the PHP section of the provider manual. Both the provider 
manual revisions and the new audit tool will be effective Jan. 1, 2024. The audit tool will be posted on 
optumidaho.com on Dec. 1, 2023 to give providers 30 days to review and understand the new tool.  
 
You can find all our audit tools at optumidaho.com > For Network Providers > Guidelines & Policies 

  
Thank you,  
 
The Optum Idaho Team 

Alert Summary: This alert is to inform you about a new audit tool created specifically for Partial 
Hospitalization Programs. This tool will go into effect on Jan. 1, 2024. 


